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SEP 171987
Arwood
ATTN: Mr. Mike Skerritt

Mgr. Quality Assurance .

8607 Tyler Boulevard
Mentor, OH 44060

Gentlemen:

This refers to your application dated September 3,1987, for renewal of
Materials License 34-21109-01, which expired on August 31, 1987.

We received your Check No.1119 for $120. Your application, however, is
subject to an application fee of $230 as specified in 5170.31(3P)and
Footnote 1(a) of 10 CFR 170, copy enclosed. Footnote 1(a) states in
part that "When a license or approval has expired, the full appliaciton
fee for each category shall -be due...." Payment of the additional $110
should be made to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Convaission and mailed to
the attention of Cheryl Phillips at our Washington, D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region III Licensing staff
located at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137. The
additional fee, however, is required prior to issuance of the license.
When submitting the fee, please refer to CONTROL NUMBER 384115.

Sincerely,

7/ 7/
C lenda Jackson

License Fee Management Branch
Division of Accounting and Finance
Office of Administration and

Resources Management

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170
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